
 

 

2nd December 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 Subject Parents’/Carers’ Evening  
Monday 13th January 2025 

 
The Year 11 Subject Parents’/Carers’ Evening on Monday 13th January 2025 is an opportunity for 
you to meet with all of your daughter’s subject teachers and discuss her achievements to date and her 
recent mock exam results.  
 
There will be a Sixth Form stand in the Dining Room area where you will be able to discuss post-16 
choices for your daughter. Careers stand will also be available where an advisor will be present to talk 
to regarding any career related enquiries.  
 
You will need to book your 5-minute slots to see each subject teacher through our online booking 
system, School Cloud. Please check your email from School Cloud.  
 
Please ensure that you have made your bookings by Friday 10th January 2025.  If you require 
help to make your appointments, please call Miss Meredith on 0161 860 2992.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and would like to thank you in advance for attending this important 
evening to further support your daughter with her preparation for her upcoming GCSE exams.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss C Plews   
Assistant Headteacher 


